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TO: Conservation, Development, and Planning Department
FROM: Fire Department
DATE: October 30, 2008

SUBJECT: NVGL Tentative Parcel Map
Apn: 057-200-010, 012, 013 PO8-00531

Site Address: 211, 215, 221 & 477 Gateway Road West, Napa

The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the application for a tentative parcel
map to convert the four approved commercial buildings to condominium space at the
above referenced address.

This application does not warrant additions to fire protection conditions as long as all
construction, future tenant improvements and use of the facility complies with all
applicable standards, regulations, codes and ordinances at the time of building
permit issuance.

If there are any questions please feel free to contact the Napa County Fire Marshal's
Office at (707) 967-1421 to discuss any other fire protection issue you may have
regarding your project.

Gabrielle Avina
Fire Marshal



